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Road safety work complete on Great Western 
Highway at the Pendle Way and Ettalong Road 
intersection, Pendle Hill 

Community Notification 
May 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW has completed 
safety improvement work at the 
intersection of Great Western 
Highway, Pendle Way and Ettalong 
Road, Pendle Hill. 

We have extended the Great Western Highway 
right turn bays at the intersection by 
approximately 100 metres in each direction to 
improve road safety and ease congestion for all 
road users. 

This project was delivered as part of the Federal 
Road Safety Program, which aims to improve 
safety and reduce crashes on NSW roads. Since 
2020, the Australian and NSW governments have 
invested more than $600 million into road safety 
projects across NSW as part of this program. 

What work have we completed? 
To complete the project we have: 

• narrowed the central median on Great Western 
Highway to enable the extension of the right 
turn bays in both directions  

• installed new drainage infrastructure 

• replaced sections of asphalt and line marking 
on the eastbound and westbound 
carriageways approaching the intersection  

• landscaped the central median.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Extended right turn bay on Great Western Highway eastbound 
carriageway into Ettalong Road 

Ongoing activities 
You may notice our workers in the area 
periodically for an additional six weeks while we 
continue to demobilise the site compound and 
carry out landscaping maintenance on the 
grassed central median.  

This additional work will take place between 
Monday to Friday, 7am and 6pm and be 
completed by Friday 28 June 2024. There will be 
no work on the 10 June 2024 public holiday. 

We do not expect this work to be noisy.  

Thank you  
Transport for NSW thanks the community for 
their patience while we completed this important 
safety improvement work. 
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Great Western Highway, Pendle Way and Ettalong Road intersection, Pendle Hill  

 
Extended right turn bay on Great Western Highway westbound carriageway into Pendle Way

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 568 981 

 

 

info.river@fultonhogan.com.au 

 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/federal-road-
safety-program 

 

PO Box 6099, Alexandria NSW 2015 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

Over 230 lineal metres of 
new drainage 
infrastructure installed  

Over 220 cubic metres 
of new concrete road  
surface constructed 

Over 2,500 square 
metres of new grass 
planted 
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